
Our teachers have a paid stop work meeting to discuss their new

collective pay offer on Wednesday 1 March. 

This means that we will have a reduced number of staff at school from

1.15 pm. We will combine the school and watch a movie in the hall. If

you are able to pick your children up early we would very much

appreciate it.  Students will eat lunch at 1pm before they go home.

STOP WORK MEETING WEDNESDAY
1ST MARCH FROM 1.15 PM

DSS UPDATE

NEW DATE FOR SCHOOL PICNIC:
TUESDAY 7 MARCH


